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We have most recently celebrated ñDiversity Weekô at Gibbons School. 

Among a variety of activities our Elementary students participated in Genius 

Hour. This is where our student picked a subject they were interested in, 

explored it, and then presented what they learned to their peers. It was very 

interesting to see what diverse topics were chosen and presented on. May 2

-5 is ñEducation Weekò. Our theme is óLearning Togetherô. With that focus I 

would like to thank the volunteers who were trained in Financial Literacy 

lessons by Junior Achievement. These volunteers then taught in our Junior 

High classes for a morning of óreal lifeô financial lessons. We will expand the 

program to Elementary students when we have more volunteers next year. 

Our volunteers are crucial here at Gibbons School, from readers, to pan-

cake flippers to student support, volunteers help make our school the won-

derful place it is. 

 

Our exams begin in May and continue through until the end of June. Your 

child should certainly be taking some time at home to review course 

material and make sure all assignments are handed in. Our school keeps 

students engaged in their learning through our variety of projects, and it is 

especially important to keep the momentum going as the weather gets 

warmer. 

 

This week is also dedicated to Mental Health in our province, and with that 

our students are participating in, ñHats on for Mental Healthò on 

Wednesday the 4th,  and Yoga classes at lunch, to name a few activities. 

I have attached some resources for anyone who may be interested. 

 

Web resources:  
Canadian Mental Health Association Alberta: www.cmha.ab.ca 
The Psychology Foundation of Canada: www.kidshavestresstoo.org 
 
Phone Numbers: 
Crisis Support Centre Distress Line : 780-482-HELP 
Kids Help Line: 1-800-668-6868 
Childrenôs Mental Health Crisis: 780-427-449 
Youth Emergency Shelter: 780-468-7070 
Subsidized Counselling: Family & Community Support Services: 780-992-6267 

 
Enjoy the wonderful weather, 
 
Mrs. Wilkinson 
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Upcoming Events: 

Check out our new website!  

Our school is thrilled to be launching our new website, which offers even 

more information about our programs and opportunities, and many ways to 

stay up to date with all that is happening at our school. For the most up to 

date information, please follow this link to view our calendar of events, as 

we will no longer be attaching copies of our calendar to the newsletter. 

http://gibbonsschool.ca/Calendar.php 

 

 

 

 

 

You can also stay in the 

know by following us on 

Facebook: 

 https://www.facebook.com/GibbonsSchool/ 

May 2: Grade 6 DARE 

May 3: Grade 6 DARE 

May 4: Hats on for Mental Health 

May 5: Volunteer Appreciation BBQ 4:30 - 6:00pm 
      Spring Concert 6:00pm 

May 10: Grade 9 LA PAT (Written) 
  Parent Council / GRAMPS Meeting 6pm 

May 11: Grade 7 & 8 LA Final Exam (Written) 

May 12: Grade 6 LA PAT (Written) 

May 13: Grade 5 & 9 Immunizations 
       Grade 6 DARE 

May 19: Track and Field Meet 

May 20 - 23: No School 

May 24 - 27: Clothing Drive 

May 25: Track and Field Meet Alternate Day 

May 31: Divisional Track and Field Meet 

Principalôs Message: 

http://gibbonsschool.ca/Calendar.php
https://www.facebook.com/GibbonsSchool/
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Lunch Time 

A closed campus exists to assist the school in ensuring a safe and caring 

environment.  Students are not allowed off school premises unless a parent 

contacts the school via phone/note to have the student attend an 

appointment or  be involved in a specific activity.  Should you have any 

questions or concerns regarding this policy, please contact Mrs. Kristine 

Wilkinson, Principal, or Mr. Iain Jamieson, Vice Principal. 

Bikes & Scooters 

A reminder that the skate park is not school property, and students are not 

permitted there during school hours. Students must wear helmets while 

riding bikes and scooters, and please always remember to lock up your 

bike/scooter while at school. 

Severe Nut Allergies 

We have students who have severe allergic reactions to nuts.  If exposed to 

nuts, their reaction may place them in a life-threatening situation.  In provid-

ing as safe an environment as possible, we encourage our students to not 

share their food with others.  If students are bringing treats for others, we ask 

that they be free of nut products.  Your assistance in limiting these products 

being brought into the school is appreciated.  We would also ask parents/

guardians to inform the school if their child(ren) have any life threatening 

allergies so that we may better protect your childrenôs health.  Please contact 

the school office at (780) 923-2240. 

Absentee Check 
If your child will be absent for the day please contact the school as soon as 

possible at 780-923-2240.  Absentee checks will be done each morning, and 

automated calls will be made to verify attendance for those students marked 

absent.   
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Congratulations to our 

Grizzlies of the Month for March and April! 

 

These students were chosen by teachers for showing a noteworthy 

achievement in one or more of the following areas: improved work 

habits, improved achievements in a particular subject, assisting other 

students with homework, planning or helping with a community event, 

assisting with technology troubleshooting, moving to the next reading 

level, or other personal bests or achievements within the school 

community.  

Grade 5:  Ty Smith, Katie Craig, Makaila Gott, Hannah Dale 

 

Grade 6:  Helene Ozipko, Keneisha Schulz-Dupuis 

 

Grade 7:  Josh Pedersen,  Cooper Allison, Sydney Smith, 

    Cale Brownell, Liam Rowswell, Jamie Daigle,  

    Kyle Povey, Keegan From,  Jacob Wessel 

 

Grade 8:  Sebasian Antoniuk, Amber Nimigon, Liam Nicol 

 

Grade 9:  Wyatt Laube, Kayla Norris,  Piper Carson,  

    Jayden Smith, Amy Gibbons, Keegan Richards, 

    Brady Johnson, Darlene Salteaux, Ian Fibi 

ATTENTION GRADE 9 - BABY PHOTOS NEEDED 

We are beginning to collect baby photos for the Grade 9 Farewell Slideshow.  Students will 
have their Grade 9 School photo next to their baby photo.   

*Please scan in their baby photo or take a picture with your cell phone that is a clear 

image. Email the photo to deborah.clark@sturgeonstudents.com. 

mailto:deborah.clark@sturgeonstudents.com
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SCHOOL FEES  

�x�� School fees are now past due. 

�x�� Please note all field trips will be run on a Pay-As-You-Go format for the 2015 / 2016 school year. 

�x�� The Junior High Complementary Course 

Fee is a one time charge for the full year 

and helps offset the costs of the options 

your Junior High 

student has chosen for the year. 

�x�� Hockey Academy Option fees are only 

for those students confirmed as enrolled in 

the Academy  

Elementary Junior High 

$55.00 $67.00 

Student Agenda (required) $5 Student Agenda (optional) $5 

 Complementary Course Fee 

$100 

Hockey Academy Option Fee $100 

BOSTON PIZZA  & GIBBONS SCHOOL 

make fundraising easy and tasty! 

Boston Pizza and Gibbons School are joining together in Operation Education!  It is a 

co-operative fundraising program designed to foster a sense of community where 

students, peers, educators and families can effectively raise funds towards specific 

school related ventures.  

Please turn in your original Boston Pizza receipts from all Alberta Boston Pizza loca-

tions dated January 1, 2016 - 

June 30, 2016 to the drop box 

in Gibbons School office. Bos-

ton Pizza will give back 5% be-

 PAC SPRING FLOWER FUNDRAISER 
Please have your orders in by Friday, April 29th. 

Top seller to win a $100 Best Buy gift card, top selling class will 
receive a pizza party! 

Tentative pick-up of orders at Gibbons School 

on Thursday, May 18th. 


